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🔈 ANNOUNCEMENTS   

  

Latest issue of Evanescent is out 

Hot off the press—the 2023 issue of Jefferson’s journal of literary medicine is in print. 
Contributors responded to a question: Where is our empathy? This issue also includes 
essays from the 2022 Theresa and Charles Yeo Prize and artwork contributions from the 
SoulsShot Project, among others. Stay tuned for more information on where to find issues 
and how to submit to Evanescent or the Yeo Prize. 
  

First Friday Writing Retreats return in October 

The OPWPC will once again be hosting virtual First Friday Writing Retreats. Starting 
in October, these retreats will run from 9 AM to 4 PM and give you the chance to focus on 
your writing projects at any stage of the process. Work independently, get feedback from a 
member of the OPWPC team, or consult a Scott librarian. Sometimes all you need is 
dedicated time, so take advantage of this opportunity! Drop in at any time or stay for the 
full day, and be sure to register in advance here. 
  

Academic Commons Website Update 

In case you missed it... The Academic Commons website has had a full revamp! Take a look 
at the OPWPC's new pages and other AC offerings by following the new 
link: https://academiccommons.jefferson.edu 
  

💡PUBLICATION SPOTLIGHT 

Congratulations to Clara Granda-Cameron, Jeannette Kates, and Kuang-Yi Wen for 
publishing their paper, "mHealth Interventions to Improve the Breast Cancer Continuum 
of Care from Prevention to Survivorship of Hispanic Women: A Scoping Review" in 
the Journal of Racial and Ethnic Health Disparities. 
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⏰ REMINDERS 

Scott Memorial Library renovations 

The fourth floor of Scott Memorial Library remains closed for the foreseeable future while 
the Archives are undergoing an exciting renovation. Stay tuned for more news on that 
closer to the new year!  
  

MS4 Residency Personal Statement Workshop 

The OPWPC's Scholarly Writing Specialist, Liz Declan, will be hosting a final residency 
personal statement workshop on August 24 from 4-5 PM in Scott 200A. To register, RSVP 
to liz.declan@jefferson.edu. If you are unable to attend but would like assistance with your 
personal statement, you can email Liz or Pam Walter (pamela.walter@jefferson.edu) to 
schedule a consultation. 
  

Jefferson Faculty APA Style Guide for faculty 

If you need help keeping current on APA style, you can access this incredibly helpful 
guide for faculty members by Eileen Cunniffe. Thank you, Eileen! 
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